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February 28,2006

Hon. Eliot Spitzer
Deparhrent of Law
Offrce of the Attomey General
120 Broadway
New York, NY 10271

RE: NoraRenzulli

Dear Attorney General Spitzer:

I am writing on behalf of Nora Renzulli who has contacted my office. I am taking
the liberlry of forwarding the enclosed correspondence to you for you intervention. I
would appreciate it if you could look into this matter and provide Ms. Renzulli with
whatever assistance possible.

Please feel free to contact me personally if you need any additional information.
Thank you for your time with the above matter.

Sincerely,

//4-7/f.rr,.ra^' Michael E. McMahon

cc:


